
~SWEDISH CONSULATE J ERUSALEM,17th May, 1985. % !.,

The Swedish Consul thanks the Polish Consul General

for the notification of the Commemorative Service for

the late lst. Marshall of Poland, Jozef Pilsudski, on

Saturday the 18th May but regrets to find that he will

not be able to be present at the Service.
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The Director of Agriculture and

Forests much regrets he will be unable to attend

the Memorial Service to Marshall rilsudski owing

to his unavoidable absence from Jerusalem to-

morrow and has arranged that Major J.M. Smith,

Chief Veterinary Ufficer, will represent this

Department at this Service.

The Director of Agriculture takes

this opportunity of expressing his deep sympsthy

with the Polish Nation in their great and

national loss.

Department of

Agriculture and Forests,

Jerusalem.

17th May, 1985.
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JUDGES' CHAMBERS,

JERUSALEM.

 


